N eyt

26 Merch 1959

Dear Mr. More,

I should like to acknowledgs receilpt of your letter of 18 March
and to thank you for the statistical data relating to Hawaii which
wore enclosed,

This additiom]l information is valuable for the completion of
the Secretariat astudy and will be incorporated in the fiml printed
text to be published some time this year or the beginning of naxt, in
the volume relating to the territorial part of the Ten-Year Progress
Report. Ve may possibly have to make an exception for the population
and vital statistica, which the Secretariat usually takes from the
United Nations Demographiec Yearbook.

You may have noticed that in the meantims the original text of
the Hawaii-report has appeared as a mimeogriphed document under
symbol No. A/4038/Add.5, dated é March 1959, A corrigendum to this
document will be issued in those instances where the additional data
you vere kind enough to gend are essential for the work of the
Comnittee on Information from Non-Self-Governing Territories at its

comingz session,
Sincerely yours,

M. Perez-Guerrero
Director
Division of Information from
Non-Self-Governing Territories

Mr, Bolard More,

Officer in Charge

Non-3elf-Governing Territories Affairs,
Department of State,

Washington 25, D,C.



